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Welcome Supper 
The welcome supper was another lovely event this year. Huge thanks to all our amazing 
parents and children for working so hard before supper – we achieved so much! It was an 
incredible effort from everyone in moving the gravel so quickly! All our children were great 
and really respectful at all times. A special thanks to Sophia for organizing everyone and 
for researching and purchasing our new outdoor games for the children to enjoy. Thank 
you to Sharon for organizing so many tasty potatoes!  
 

 
Congratulations to our newly elected 
School Council members- Lailani, Amelia, Alfie, 

Olivia Robins and Freya. Well done for all your hard 
work so far and presenting your speeches. Our 
Councillors will be having meetings this week and taking 
ideas for the year so if you have any – let them know! 
 
 
 

 
 

Pegasus Awards 
Congratulations to everyone for making progress with the four key strands. Duncan 
presented awards to the children who had completed all their skills. We are continuing 
with Pegasus so there is still plenty of time to achieve your award. Remember to volunteer 
for lots of jobs at home! 
Vanda – considered the amount of air miles involved in eating a pizza as opposed to a 
local pie sourced with local produce.  

Pizza Miles 
Thank you to Vanda who came in recently and delivered a very thought provoking 
assembly about how far many pizzas you buy from a supermarket travel before they get 
to our plate. Up to 21,000 miles when you include where each ingredient has come from! 
We thought about how we could reduce this distance and help the environment by buying 
locally. 
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Class 2 News 
Class two have got to work on all sorts of learning so far this term and have really 
impressed everyone with how hard they have been working. We have used the green 
screen to help us improve our performance technique and have written some very 
interesting descriptions of Spitfires using coordinating conjunctions. Our new library is 
almost complete and has transformed our classroom, thank you to Sophia, Brigit, Mr 
Yarwood and Sharon Brolly for all their hard work in making it happen. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SHINING STARS 

Lola for her brilliant use of co-ordinating conjunctions in her 

spitfire description.  

Lailani for her consistent and outstanding learning showing 

great determination. She is caring and always helpful. 

Headteacher’s Award 

Theo for his cooperation and orderliness during playtimes. 

Thank you Theo for being so organised! 

We are very proud of all our children. 

 

Our virtue for the next couple of weeks: 

DETERMINATION 

Focusing our energy and efforts on a task and sticking with it 

until it is finished. With determination we make our dreams 

come true.  
 


